
Town and Village of Eden Park Commission Meeting 

January 8, 2020 

The Special meeting of the Eden Park Commisson was called to order by Village President Cory St. Mary. 

Present were Cory St. Mary, Paul Tibbitts, Carol Murphy, Brenda Gosein, Lee Fowler, Johns Stommel, Joe 

Preston, Al Hundertmark, Jay Baumhardt, Todd Gitter, John Birschbach, Eric Otte, Gene Eggert, and Kari 

Schlefke. 

Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

Roll Call was taken. 

Eric Otte and Gene Eggert presented a proposal for the next phase of development at St Mary 
Apartments.  This would include building 6 condo’s – 12 residences – retention pond at the 
south end of the St Mary apartments property onto the park property. He will also develop a 
private roadway to access these properties, which a dry Hydrant can be placed as well.  In the 
end the retention pond would end up benefiting the Village water drainage. No action was 
taken. It was decided to have further discussion later. 

A motion was made by Paul Tibbits and seconded by John Stommel to Adjourn the meeting. 
Motion Carried. 

 


